
From: Natalie Seniuk
To: McRae, Angela
Subject: 30 Day Commenting Period regarding City Council meeting time change
Date: April 4, 2019 6:11:18 AM

Hello Ms McRae,

City Council Meetings, especially those that are either open to the public or solicit feedback
from the public should not have a time change. This allows a large percentage of people to
remain engaged residents while not sacrificing their own work lives to participate in civil
issues.

Meeting should remain at 5pm.

Kind regards, 
Natalie 

5.1(av)
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